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News and Notes – Walden Academy 

Please join us on Tuesday evening 
for a safety workshop and our 
monthly board meeting. The 
workshop will begin at 5:15 pm and 
the board meeting at 5:30 pm in 
Room 3. 
 
Thank you to everyone who 
participated in the Coin Wars 
fundraiser! 
 
The first of two enrollment periods 
for next school year begins 
December 14. Please help spread 
the word about Walden to friends 
and family. We offer ten volunteer 
hours for referrals.  
 

Director’s News 

 Dear Parents 

On Tuesday, we will have the 

opportunity to discuss safety as a school 

community at a workshop before the 

board meeting. Teachers, administration, 

and parents have all noticed that our 

safety procedures in our main campus 

parking lot are not being followed. The 

main violations we are seeing include: 

1) Parking in the middle of the 

parking lot across from the 

Parish Hall and calling children 

to walk across the line of traffic 

2) Exiting the main campus parking 

lot through the middle driveway 

on Wood St.  

We are working to make pick-up run 

smoothly and need your help to keep our 

students safe. We also need your help to 

maintain a good relationship with the 

church community. When we pull out of 

You can find more information 
about our enrollment periods 
here: 
 
http://www.waldenacademy.org/
Enrollment/index.html 
 
Please join us at 11 AM on 
December 21st for our Holiday 
Song Fest in the Parish Hall. 
 
Need volunteer hours? We are 
looking for a parent to purchase 
snacks for our after school 
program at Costco. You would be 
fully reimbursed. Contact Mrs. 
Benz if you are interested. 
 

Go River Hawks! 

the parking lot via the middle 

driveway in the morning, we risk 

accidents with their members who are 

leaving the morning Mass service.  

If you prefer not to pull up in the line 

in front of the Parish Hall, please park 

in front of the classrooms and walk in 

to the cone area to pick up your 

students.  

We look forward to hearing 

your ideas on Tuesday and 

appreciate your cooperation! 

 

 

 

 

School  D irector  Mele  Benz  

Administrat ive  Ass is tant  Yvette  Garcia  

(530)  361-6480  

Upcoming 
Events 

 12/11: Safety 
Workshop & 
Board Meeting 
starting @ 5:15 
PM in Rm. 3 

 12/14: Student 
council elections 

 12/19: K field 
trip to Sac. 
Refuge 

 12/21: Minimum 
Day & Holiday 
Song Fest  

 
 

Walden CARES 

 

*Cooperation* 

*Assertion* 

*Responsibility & 

Respect* 

*Empathy* 

*Self-Control* 

 

 

 

Questions? 
mbenz@ 

waldenacademy.org 
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